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30 April 2020 

 

STOCKTON OPERATIONS RESUMED 

 

Bathurst Resources Limited ("Bathurst") (ASX: BRL) advises that subsequent to the announcement on the 21 
April 2020, the Stockton mine on Tuesday 28 April resumed operations. Around 100 employees are back onsite, 
with the first nightshift occurring overnight.  

The additional safety measures followed by the domestic mine sites during New Zealand (“NZ”) Government 
COVID-19 Alert Level 4 are being followed at Stockton. It is expected these will continue across all sites until the 
NZ Government ceases the use of the COVID-19 Alert Levels.   

Authorised for release on behalf of the board of directors of Bathurst. 

 

 
 

Richard Tacon, CEO 
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